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Thursday, 1 November 2012  

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
It’s already half way through Term 4.  The 
students and staff enjoyed a fantastic 
Halloween Disco last night.  I heard the 
costumes were creative and some were even a 
bit scary! 
 
The teachers have attended Professional 
Learning Sessions after school all last term 
and this term they continue to do extra 
sessions after school.  This Saturday and later 
in November, staff will be working full days on 
NAPLAN analysis and whole school planning.  
I’d like to thank the teachers for their 
dedication, and to let them know we appreciate 
them giving up valuable family time to ensure 
each student at Cooranbong Public School has 
the most up to date learning experiences. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their 
raffle tickets.  If you haven’t done so already 
we must have all tickets back tomorrow.  We 
must account for all tickets sold or not. 
 
Don’t forget to come to the P&C meeting next 
Monday.  All parents and community members 
are encouraged to support the P&C who work 
so hard and contribute so much to our school 
community. 
 
It was reported to me last week some parents 
are leaving small children unattended in cars 
while they come into the school.  This is very 
dangerous and illegal.  As a mandatory 
reporter for Child Wellbeing I am required by 
law to report any behaviours or actions that put 
a child’s wellbeing at risk.      BARB BEATTIE  
 
 
 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS - 

5 November  P&C Meeting @ 4.30pm 

8 November Parent Info Session for new       
Kindy parents/carers@ 9.30 

9 November Whole School Level 1 
Assembly @ 12.45pm 

15 November Toy Fair in hall for Stage 1 

16 November Whole School Assembly @ 
12.45pm – Student Leader 
speeches 

12-16 November        Kindy 2013 Orientation visits 

 

 

 
 
 
Our Kindy class recently had a visit from 2 baby 
possums both of which are being cared for by a 
local family after being injured.  They were so cute 
and the children got to have a little play with them. 
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